
Luxembourg, January 2017 
  
Information to investors in sub-funds of Danske Invest SICAV – Correction of clerical error in the 
prospectus of Danske Invest SICAV, dated October 2017   
  
The prospectus of Danske Invest SICAV, dated October 2017, stated erroneously the following: 
“Note that the SICAV is charged no annual management and advisory fees by any linked UCITS/other 
UCIs” (page 58, row 5 of the table “Permitted assets, techniques and transactions”). This information 
will be taken out in the next version of the prospectus (dated January 2017).  
  
In order to better align the prospectus wording with the articles of incorporation of Danske Invest 
SICAV, the phrase “Note that no fund is charged annual management or advisory fees by any other 
fund.” (page 58, row 6 of the table “Permitted assets, techniques and transactions”) will be replaced 
with the following phrase in the next version of the prospectus (dated January 2017): “Note that no 
management fee will be duplicated.” 
  
For any questions, please contact Danske Invest Management Company 
 


